
 

NOTICE 
REVOCATION OF OPERATING LICENCE NO 25 

 
On 13 November 2007, The Governor of Western Australia granted the Shire of 
Northampton a licence exemption to operate the Port Gregory non-potable water supply 
service for a period of 2 years. As a consequence and at the request of the Shire of 
Northampton, the Economic Regulation Authority has revoked the Shire of Northampton’s 
Operating Licence 25.   

The revocation decision was effective from 13 December 2007 under clause 13(d) of the 
Operating Licence 25. 

A copy of the Decision can be obtained from the Authority’s web site. 
 
For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mick Geaney 
Assistant Director Licensing 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Peter Kolf 
General Manager 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Mb: 0406 424 875 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
3 January 2008 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/6297/2/Decision%20to%20Revoke%20the%20Shire%20of%20Northamptons%20Operating%20Licence%20No%2025.pdf

